
St. Peter School    Home of the Hornets 

Mission Statement 

We are St. Peter Elementary School and Preschool, a Catholic faith community of diverse learners, devoted to cultivating growth in body,  

mind and spirit as we seek to live out the gospel message of Christ. 

    Newsletter for January 25, 2024 
PLEASE RETURN THURSDAY FOLDERS TO 

SCHOOL TOMORROW! 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK –Sunday, January 28 begins Catholic 

Schools Week.  There is a sheet in the folder that lists all the activities 

we have planned for next week.  Please remember to send in your 

family picture with “Why you love St. Peter School.” 

HALLELUAH HORNET AWARD WINNERS FOR DECEMBER 

 
 
 
KA-Beatriz Perez Ajanel     
KB-Rachel Peralta Solano  
1st-Johan Rodriquez Gomez  
2nd-Jose Mejia Garcia 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3rd-Lindsey Osorto Iraheta         
4th-Grace Cruz Pena                      
5th-Kimberlyn Peralta Solano 

 

ST. PETER APPAREL—If you want to order St. Peter Ap-

parel, please have your order and money to the school 

by February 15th.  The order will be placed that day and 

should be back in a couple of weeks.    

SPS 


